

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 18th April

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Sponsored Walk/ E Safety

Thank you to everyone who turned out in such large numbers to support our family sponsored walk yesterday. It was a great success, helped of course by the weather and if you have any sponsor money or donations please send them in as soon as possible. In addition I would like to thank Mr Mawuli Amesu for his presentation on E Safety last week. The parent carers present were extremely grateful for his assistance and insight and if there is sufficient interest we will run this again.

CAFOD

Each year we support many charities near and far and in the Easter period we support CAFOD with their overseas work. The classes are well underway with their fundraising; cake sales, raffles, fairs and competitions and I thank you all for your kind support.

Open Night

Next week on Monday between 4pm and 6pm we will be holding our annual open night for Nursery to Year 6. This is an opportunity for you to look around at your leisure and view your child's work in the classroom. As it is not a formal parents' evening no appointments are necessary but of course the staff will be on hand if questions arise. If you do find yourself needing to speak to the teacher for more than a few minutes though, please make a further appointment as a consideration for other parents. I look forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you as always for your continued support in all we do.

Healthy School

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle

PS please check out Father Michael on IPlayer (BBC Match of The Day 2 from yesterday)